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WITHOLD ATTACHMENTS FROM PUBLIC DISCLOSURE + 3 UMarch 6, 198]

L-81-103

Mr. James P. O“Reilly, Director, Region II
Office of Inspection and Enforcement

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

101 Marietta Str.=t, Suite 3100

Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Dear Mr. O0“Reilly:
Re: St. Lucie Plant Unit 1

Docket No. 50-335
Inspection Report No. 81-01

Florida Power & Light Company has reviewed I&E Inspection Report 8l-0l and a
response is attached.

The attached information is of a type specified in 10 CFR 2.790(d), therefore
we request that it be witheld from public disclosure.

Very truly yours,
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Robert E. Uhrig

Vice Presideat

Advanced Systems & Technology

REU/JEM/mbd

Attachment

cc: Harold F. Reis, Esquire
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